
The Fall 2013-Spring 2014 on campus housing renewal process 
for current/returning TSU students was available March 1-
April 1, 2013 (for priority consideration) and again on  
April 22 – May 1, 2013. 
 
If you are a current/returning TSU student who did not com-
plete your housing application process during either one of 
those dates, you can check this website after June 1st  regarding 
housing availability for Fall  2013-Spring 2014. 

 
 

Tennessee State University 
Department of Residence Life 

“Housing Renewal Info.” 
 


